
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Request for Information – ATISN 16645 

 
I wrote to you on 16 September regarding your request for information. You have 
asked for the following information regarding working drawings relating to road signs in 
Wales: 
 

1. The working drawings for the large double-height brackets in Transport Heavy 
and Transport Medium (and Motorway Permanent & Motorway Temporary if 
they exist). 

2. The working drawings for the Welsh variants of symbol S25. 

 
Our response 
 
I can confirm that the Welsh Government does not hold the information you have 
requested.  
 
The attached PDF document and the document available at the following link:  
2020 Model (1) (gov.wales)contain details of the bracket but unfortunately it does 

not contain the double height bracket, only the standard size.  It would be normal 
practice to just elongate the bracket to suit the patch that it is being applied to. This 
would be easy to achieve when designing a sign using one of the usual software 
design packages. 
  
 
Next steps 
  
If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Government’s handling of your request, you can 
ask for an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response.  
Requests for an internal review should be addressed to the Welsh Government’s 
Freedom of Information Officer at:  
 
Information Rights Unit,  
Welsh Government, 
Cathays Park,  
Cardiff,  
CF10 3NQ  
 
or Email: Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales 
 
Please remember to quote the ATISN reference number above.     

 
10 October 2022 

https://gov.wales/sites/default/files/publications/2018-03/s7pt1-2020-primary-route-directional-sign.pdf
mailto:Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales


 
You also have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner.  The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at:  Information Commissioner’s Office,  
Wycliffe House,  
Water Lane,  
Wilmslow,  
Cheshire,  
SK9 5AF. 
 
However, please note that the Commissioner will not normally investigate a complaint 
until it has been through our own internal review process. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
  


